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Board of Management Agreed Report  13/10/2020 

 
 

Please refer to the monthly newsletters and school twitter for more news. 
 
 

• The Board of Management were updated on maintenance work carried out 
including roof works to the 1991 building roof.  This included replacing all velux 
windows.  Also the outside of the school building was painted during the summer. 
 

• School Health & Safety statement, distance learning plan were ratified by the 
Board. 
 

• A remote internet safety class with Ger Brick of Inetsafety will be held for parents 
and pupils of 5th and 6th class as part of our ongoing internet awareness campaign. 
 

• Board to arrange a treat for all pupils and staff on day of Halloween holidays.  This 
is in recognition of the great work in reopening the school and how happy the 
children are. 
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